Meet the Moment:
A Call to Action for Philanthropy!

Partners for Health Foundation is MEETING THE MOMENT with
our commitment to join grantmaking organizations from across
the country that are taking bold, trust-based action in support
of the nonprofit sector.

As federal funding rollbacks and executive actions cause chaos across the U.S. and
abroad, the fate of the social sector hangs in the balance. Decades of our
collective efforts — across education, healthcare, science, the arts, public media,
climate, immigration, gender and racial justice, and countless other issue areas —
are at risk of massive upheaval.

While private philanthropy cannot possibly fill all the federal funding gaps, it can
play a key role in supporting the stability, resilience, and reimagination of the
social sector.

We recognize that now is the time to do everything within our power to move in
solidarity with nonprofits, mobilize money, and nurture possibility.

LEARN MORE

This call to action is from the Trust-Based Philanthropy Project, in collaboration with
Grantmakers for Effective Organizations and the National Center for Family Philanthropy
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https://www.trustbasedphilanthropy.org/meet-the-moment

